
Bois Blanc Island Township Municipal Dock 

 

• On December 13, 2019 at 11:23:35 am. The township dock (ramp) sustained damage when a 

vehicle was offloaded from the Plant Transportation Ferry on to the township dock. The South 

hydraulic lift which in conjunction with the North hydraulic lift, raise and lower the ramp to 

meet the level of the incoming ferry, was caused to collapse by the weight of the off loading of 

this vehicle.  

• December 14, 2019 UP Engineering was contacted by the township for a site visit to assess the 

damages, causes and repairs to the ramp.  

• December 23, 2019 Representative from UP Engineers arrived on the island to survey the 

damage to the ramp. 

• January 16, 2020 Township board approved $20,500.00 for UPEA Designed Plans for a 

replacement ramp.  

• January 29, 2020 A letter was received from UP Engineering listing their observations as to the 

cause of the damage to the ramp.  

• February 12,2020 Still waiting for engineered plans from UPEA for ramp replacement. 

• February 21, 2020 Message received from UPEA that plans are in the works and designs will be 

similar to Plaunt’s ramp. Project plans to be completed in March and out for bids by April 



3/10/2020 Damaged structures removed in preparation for the next step of ramp repair. 

 



• March 8, 2020 Damaged area and ramp removed in preparation of next phase of repair. 

 

 

 


